
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) – Input on Community 

Development Needs 

The City of Superior is in the process of preparing its 2021-2025 Consolidated Plan for submittal 

to the Department of Housing and Urban Development. This plan allows the City to maintain its 

eligibility for Community Development Block Grant funding. A public meeting will be held to 

give citizens and other interested parties an opportunity to give input on community 

development, housing, and homeless needs in the city. The public meeting will be held on 

Tuesday, June 9, 2020, at 3:30 PM at the Government Center, 1316 North 14th Street, Council 

Chambers, Room 201. 

The public is invited to attend this meeting.    

For further information contact Jason Serck in the Department of Planning and Development, 

(715)395-7335 or planning@ci.superior.wi.us 

 

  


